
Special Meeting  March 25, 2025 

 The Board of Directors of the Edgewood-Colesburg Community School District met for a special 

meeting in the Edgewood High School Library, on Tuesday, March 25, 2025. Board President Matt Elliot 

called the meeting to order at 6:29 p.m. 

 Directors Present: Matt Elliot, Jeff Hoeger, & Brad Bockenstedt. 

Directors Absent: Dan Venteicher & Tammy Kirby. 

Also present: Superintendent Kim Huckstadt and Board Secretary Melissa Conner  

 Director Hoeger moved to approve the agenda as presented. Director Bockenstedt seconded the 

movement. Motion carried 3-0. 

 Visitors: Mike Putz & Troy Osterhaus. 

 President Elliot welcomed our visitors. 

 Director Bockenstedt moved to approve Rae McTaggart as the FCCLA Advisor, Group F, Step 1 

for $535.00 for the 2024-2025 school year. Director Hoeger seconded the movement. Motion carried 3-

0. 

 Director Hoeger moved to approve the resignation of Dawn Amundson from High School Science 

at the end of the 2024-2025 school year. Director Bockenstedt seconded the movement. Motion carried 

3-0. 

 Director Hoeger moved to approve the voluntary contract amendment to move Eden Gaul from 

1.0 FTE to 0.4 FTE for the 2025-2026 school. This amendment was reached by mutual agreement. The 

change is not being implemented in response to a reduction in force initiated by the District. Director 

Bockenstedt seconded the movement. Motion carried 3-0. 

 With no further business to come before the board for consideration at this time, Director 
Hoeger moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:32 p.m. Director Bockenstedt seconded the movement. 
Motion Carried 3-0. 

 

 

_____________________________ ___________________________ 

Matt Elliot, President                 Melissa Conner, Secretary 

 

  


